
Moorfoot PTG AGM 

20 June 2023 (virtual) 

 

Chair’s report 

The chair thanked parents, staff and the community for their support and hard work across the year, 

particularly those who have contributed to meetings and fundraising efforts, and to the pupils 

themselves.  A great thank you and best of luck was wished to Mr Dagger and other staff who are 

leaving the School at the end of term, including Miss Webb and Miss Taylor.   

The Chair thanks all those who attended and helped at the School Fair, which was very successful, 

despite the fire alarm, and noted that everyone was looking forward to sports day, the school trip, 

and the coming summer.   

The Chair announced that unfortunately they would be standing down as Chair, and the group 

thanked Sarah for all her work over the past year, particularly in re-starting PTG events post-Covid. 

   

Treasurer’s report 

Opening Balance July 2022 (doesn’t include float of unknown total) £1044.75 

Income    

Christmas Hamper net income £25 
 

Ceilidh £368.5  

Duck Race £656  

School Fare £606  

Total income £1655.50  

 

Expenses 

Gary Coupland 

  

 
£200 

School?  £200  

School outing  £800  

School Homework bags  £87.89  

Total Expenditure  £1287.89  

 
Cash in hand 

   
£1621.86 

 

Cash in hand now includes accurate float 
 

Committee 2023/24 

The committee stood down. 

Chair: 

Sarah Anderson noted that whilst she was standing down, she is happy to carry on in the interim 



until a new Chair is found at the start of the new year.  This was proposed by Gavin Routledge and 

seconded by Susie Ballentyne. 

Secretary 

Susie Ballentyne was proposed by Gavin Routledge and seconded by Richard Holburn 

Treasurer 

Gavin Routledge was proposed by Sarah Anderson and seconded by Susie Ballentyne. 

 

 


